EMAIL SENT BY JOHN OSBORNE TO MARIA BRADSHAW, CLERK TO HPC, ON 6 JULY 21

Dear Maria,

Thank you for doing such a fantastic job arranging for everybody to join in the virtual meeting of the Parish Council last night. Regarding the discussion on the Wokingham BC Draft Local Plan and the request for them to undertake a full and detailed reassessment of Sites 5HUO30 and 5HUO02, and the result be known in advance of the Public Consultation scheduled for the Autumn, whilst I am aware that the Chairman confirmed he has correspondence that supported XXXXXXX's statement and which he asked to be circulated to the other Councillors. I have attached the letter sent from The Hurst Village Society (HVS) to Wokingham BC which I would ask to be circulated in the same way. This I think will enable them to have a full understanding of the issue. From the discussion it appeared that The Parish Council is prepared to support Mr and Mrs XXXXX and HVS in this action, and it would be helpful if following the consideration given by the Councillors to this matter you could formally confirm this is in fact the case, and send me a copy of the correspondence subsequently sent to Wokingham BC from the Parish Council for our records.

Thank you so much for your help.

Best Regards, John Osborne on behalf of Hurst Village Society